
Hello North St. Louis Small Business & Non-Profit Grant Applicants,

Please accept our sincerest apologies for the late notice, however the webinar previously 
planned on February 8, 2024 is being postponed. We will communicate with all applicants as 
soon as we have confirmed a future date for the webinar. We are sorry for the inconvenience.

We know you are anxious to learn about the status of your application and what to expect 
next. There were a tremendous amount of applications submitted for the North St. Louis Small 
Business & Non-Profit Grant Program. Thoroughly reviewing each application and structuring 
the program to ensure as many businesses as possible may benefit from this tremendous 
funding opportunity takes time. SLDC feels it is extremely important to take the necessary 
time to do so. We appreciate your patience as we map out the next steps in the process for all 
who have applied. We expect to begin notifying applicants of the status of their application via 
email in the later part of February.   

Please continue to visit https://www.developstlouis.org/nstlsmallbizgrant for the most current 
information about the North St. Louis Small Business & Non-Profit Grant Program. Thank you.
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